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COMMUNITY NOTICE 
Small Section of Ted Commanda Drive Closed West of Semo Road 

Tuesday, February 1st 
 

 

January 31, 2022 – On Tuesday, February 1st, Public Works will close a small section of Ted 

Commanda Drive in Garden Village to perform repairs to a leaking water line.   

Starting at 8:30 a.m., Ted Commanda Drive will be closed west of Semo Road (in front of the Holy 

Spirit Church).  All traffic will need to use Semo Road and Sweetgrass Miikan as a detour while 

the work is completed.  Please see the detour map below. 

We will advise if any water interruptions are anticipated, and will post an update when the repairs 

are completed and the road reopens. 

Should you have any questions or concerns about this repair work or road closure, please contact: 

 Steve Doucette, Public Works Manager 
 705-753-2050 ext. 4001 or steved@nfn.ca  

  

Alternate route to access 
the NFN Band Office from 
Cockburn Road on Feb 1 

ROAD CLOSED 
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